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Question No. 45 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 13 February 2007: 
 
With reference to the phase 2 review under the OECD Convention on the bribery of foreign 
officials; 

a) Has the government agreed to progress any legislative change as the result of this review? 

b) If yes, give details? If no, why not? 
 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
a) and b) The recommendations from the Phase II report are under consideration by the 

Government.  
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